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Delegated credentialing 
 
Starting January 1, 2021, Healthy Blue will begin credentialing providers. In order to align with our standards, 

all providers contracted under a Tax Identification Number (TIN), which is covered by a delegated credentialing 

agreement, must be credentialed under that agreement. We will not accept a submitted credentialing application 

or change from any entity or practitioner unless received directly from the delegated credentialing authority. 

 

Providers not covered under a delegated credentialing agreement may continue to submit credentialing 

applications and changes independently through Availity* at https://www.availity.com/healthybluene.   

 

As a valued provider, we truly appreciate your participation in the Healthy Blue network. We look forward to 

our ongoing partnership to provide high-quality, cost-effective health care to the communities we serve. 

 

If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact your Provider Relations representative.   
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